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Sustainable Chale Ltd
The current focus of the board of Sustainable Chale is on the Community Hub that is 
currently under construction at Spanners Close.  The trustees are in favour in principle of 
funding renewables planned for the site.  They will also continue to monitor market 
developments in order to identify other opportunities that we can promote within our 
community although little has changed in their area of interest so far following the change 
in government.

We were also sorry to lose one of our directors, Colin Palmer, who stepped down due to ill 
health.  He is well known for the annual 'Going Electric' event as well as a director of Wight
Community Energy.  We would be pleased to hear from anyone with relevant background 
and an interest in joining the board.

Malcolm Groves,

Board member, Sustainable Chale Ltd
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